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Archie Anobling <anobling_archie@pcsd.gov.ph> Thu, Mar 17, 2022 at 12:11 PM

To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
Cc: fbcayatocenro2019@gmail.com, penropalawan@denr.gov.ph, John Francisco Pontillas
<john_pontillas2001@yahoo.com>, gale' <a9237705@yahoo.com>, Luigi Lubrico <seigmond@gmail.com>

Dear Madam/Sir,
Greetings! We hope this email finds you well.

In relation to the communication dated February 28, 2022 from the DENR Undersecretary Atty. Teh, herewith is our letter
of response for your reference.

Kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.
Thank you very much and keep safe!

respectfully,

Chie Anobling

Planning Staff

Palawan Council for Sustainable Development Staff

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are intended solely for the
addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure under
R.A. 10173 (Data Privacy Act of 2012) of The Republic of the Philippines. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,
delete this message and any attachments.

_If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or
its attachments is strictly prohibited._

brx DENR RED MIMAROPA Letter SGD.PDF
545K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1727518805731991607%7Cmsg-f%3A1727518805731...

7


https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17f9613376766037&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_l0uh5z4b0&safe=1&zw

